Grant, Cathy

Subject: FW: Information for School Committee -BMLD Project

From: "Mazzola, Steve" <SMazzola@belmont.k12.ma.us>
Date: May 13,2011 4:17:01 PM EDT

To: "Entwistle, George" <GEntwistle@belmont.k12.ma.us>
Subject: Information for School Committee -BMLD Project

Hi George,

Here is the background information for the School Committee:

The BMLD is in the process of changing out their old electric meters with new smart meters. One
of the advantages of these new meters is their ability to wirelessly transmit electrical usage back
to the light department, thus significantly reducing the need for house-by-house meter readings.
The light department has requested our assistance, under the Network Service Level Agreement,
in setting up the network infrastructure which would aggregate wireless data collectors mounted
on several town buildings. Three of those buildings are the Chenery, Winn Brook and Butler
schools. Since this joint effort involves school buildings, I wanted to make the Commitiee aware
of the request by the light department to mount data collector on these three schools.



